Jury Summons

Please note that we are committed to the safety and well-being of our jurors. We are closely monitoring
COVID-19 and have taken precautionary measures to limit the potential spread of the virus while also
ensuring that we are able to continue with essential judicial proceedings. Our court continues to monitor
the situation in real time and is responding as conditions evolve. Please continue to call the Automated
Jury Information System (1-800-699-9840) as instructed (on the dates listed on your summons) and we
will update the recorded message accordingly as this situation evolves. Please stay safe and healthy.



